Graham, Marlene

From: Graham, Marlene

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 8:27 AM
To: Graham, Marlene

Subject: FW: Commission Agenda Item #1

-------- Original message --------

From: "Schwartz, Jay" <jschwartz@ppines.com>

Date: 5/27/20 1:14 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Dodge, Charles" <cdodge@ppines.com>, "Picarello, John" <jpicarello@ppines.com>, "Shimpeno, Kipp"
<kshimpeno@ppines.com>, "Goren, Sam (Cityatty.com)" <sgoren@cityatty.com>, "Horowitz, Jacob
(cityatty.com)" <jhorowitz(@cityatty.com>, "Schwartz, Jay" <jschwartz@ppines.com>, "Richards, Karen"
<krichards@ppines.com>, Munib_Ahmed@sheriff.org, Gregory _Tony@sheriff.org

Subject: Dispatch Information

Chief Picarello:

I wanted to reach out to you sooner, but with the unfortunate passing of DE Mehaffey. It was important to me to
give you and the Fire Department some time to grieve and focus on the family needs during this difficult time.

Back in April 2019, I presented an item regarding the current status of dispatch for the County.

Tracy Jackson and his colleagues from the County were in attendance that evening if any questions had arose.
I want an item placed on the June 17th agenda to present to our community regarding the improvements that
have been made over the past year. This presentation at out Commission meeting should be conducted by a

member assigned by the Sheriff’s office. It would be great to have Sheriff Tony in attendance to address our
Commission as he has done in BSO contracted cities.

As you may recall, changes were implemented by the former Sheriff Scott Israel without properly
communicating these changes with the County. As a result, Mr. Tracy Jackson convened a meeting with our
Administration and myself in January 2019. At that private meeting, it was determined that performance results
were the most frightening and concerned data we had received to date.

As a result of the meeting, Mr. Jackson asked for a few weeks to figure out what to do next. After consulting
with Mr. Jackson, I placed the item in front of the Pembroke Pines Commission to ensure that I was not going
alone with this grave concern.

Chief, please request the P1/P2 & P3 data for the timeframe of January 2019 through April 2020.

This data, once received and reviewed by you and I, I will place the information as a Commissioner Item for
discussion on June 17th.

I don't expect a long turnaround time for the information requested. I have copied Sheriff Tony and his
Administration to expedite this request.



From everything that I have seen and heard from our PD/FD, improvements have been made since the April
2019 presentation.

I want to thank you in advance for your assistance. Together we will make a positive difference for all Broward
County Citizens.

Best Regards,

Commissioner Jay D. Schwartz
City of Pembroke Pines, Commission District 2

Office: 954.450.1030




